
Chairman Cassano, Chairwoman McCarthy Vahey, Vice Chairman Needleman, Vice Chairwoman 
Goupil, Ranking member Senator Hwang, Ranking Member Zullo and Members of the Committee: 
 
 
 
We are writing in support of SB 1024 to reform zoning laws in CT because smart, thoughtful zoning 
reform addresses the most important issues of the state: increased diversity and access, reduced 
housing costs and preservation of our precious farmland and forests. The SB 1024 is also based on 
data-driven research.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
Allie Southworth-Eck and Edward Eck 
Canton, CT 
 


